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Mini Youth Games - Athletics 

This week’s Love to Read    
certificate recipients are… 
 
Jedidiah and Ava A with a 
green certificate for 60 
reads.  
 
Inara and Alicia with a blue certificate 
for 90 reads.  
 
Saffron and Amelia both received a 
red certificate for 150 reads and a 
bronze certificate for 180 reads.  
 
Jeevat also received her bronze     
certificate.  
And well done to Elijah for achieving 
his  silver certificate for 210 reads.  
 
Well done to all of the children who 
worked hard to achieve their           
certificates throughout the year. As 
usual, Medway Libraries are  holding 
their Summer Reading Challenge   
during the holidays, so get down to a 
library and borrow a huge range of 
books for free. Happy reading!  

This week our Athletics team 
entered the final MYG event 
of the year - Athletics.  

This involved  running in 
events such as 700m, 200m, 
100m and 60m and a 4 x 
100m relay. 

The field events involved      
javelin, discus, Cricket ball 
and ball push throwing with 
long jump, triple jump, vertical 
high jump and speed bounce. 
Out of over 30 teams in the 
cup competition, Bryony came 
7th - a tremendous result to 
finish the year.  

Well done to all our          
competitors this year.  

     Mr Johnson 

Love to Read 

Summer Term - Issue 104 Part II -12th July 2024 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
https://www.kent.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/summer-reading-challenge
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FoBS Summer Fete 2024  

On behalf of Friends of Bryony School (FoBs) I want to say a 
massive thank you to everyone that was able to make it to our 
Summer Fete on Saturday and hope you all had a great time. A 
huge thank you to all the companies that  donated such fabu-
lous prizes towards our raffle and to    everyone that helped run 
stalls including the year 5 and 6 children and set up  - we could 
not of done it without all of your help. Thank you for all your 
generous donations. We raised £2,016.63! We have already 
spent some of this on a new playhouse for the infant site and 
the yearly         donation to the year 6 leavers party.  

 
Thank you to Mrs Edkins, Mrs Pittock and Mrs Osborn who have also helped regularly  
throughout the year with  various FoBS events. A extra special thanks to Mrs Edkins who is 
leaving FoBs this year as Tom is going to secondary school. Thank you for your dedication and 
commitment all these years. Thank you also to all the behind the scenes work from Mrs             
Prenter—it is greatly appreciated.   
 
Please do keep donating and purchasing nearly new uniform—this is a great contributor to rais-
ing FoBs funds which we invest in the children. If you haven’t already please do join our ‘Friends 
of Bryony School’ Facebook group to keep up to date with our latest news and events.  
 
Lastly, thanks again for all your continued support.    Mrs Bernini 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/615569258536937/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/615569258536937/
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FoBS Summer Fete Success   

Year 6 Science 

For their final every primary school science lesson the Year 6s were able to explore how to use microscopes. They 
were able to look at pre-made slides to see how feathers, fur, hair and scales look like up close. They also took 
swabs of their own to see how plant and animal cells look like.     Miss Jug 

 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
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Year 6 Visit to Grange Farm Activity Centre  

What an amazing final trip! On Monday, Year 6 ventured to Grange Farm 
where they were able to take part in a fun-filled day of activities. We 
spent most of our morning working in teams and strategizing to combat 
with nerf guns, as well as practice different circuit tricks such as spinning 
plates, toothbrushes and batons. Then, in the afternoon, we were thrilled 
to take part in a human game of table football (where we were actually 
the players on poles) as well as race one  another on go karts. It was so 
much fun and the Year 6 children thoroughly enjoyed it.          

Mr Johnson and Miss Jug 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
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Year 6 Visit to Grange Farm Activity Centre cont.  

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
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Over the last two weeks, Year 2 have enjoyed 
learning how to weave and thread. Last week 
they weaved Turtles (their class name!) and 
this week they have made dream catchers.  
“We added beads and feathers to make it look 
pretty!” - Leah 
 
Mrs Dyne and Mrs Apps 

Weaving  

 
 
 

 
National Online Safety have produced this 
useful poster of Top Tips for Parents and 
Carers about ‘WhatsApp’ For more           
information please follow the link below.  
 
#WakeupWednesday guides are full of 
helpful information and expert tips on how to 
avoid potential risks.  
 

National Online Safety have many really  
helpful guides for parents and carers. 
 
For more information and to download your 
guide, please follow the link below.  

 

National Online Safety Guides 

    Online Safety 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
https://nationalcollege.com/guides
https://nationalcollege.com/guides
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Practising your spellings will always help you 
when you have your spelling tests… Here are 
the top 3 pupils….. 
 
Year 1:  Shawn 
  George 
  Isaac 
 

Year 2 : Sara 
  Obarinsola 
  Beau 
 

Year 3 :  Evelyn 
   
   
  

Year 4 :  Amira 
  Avery    
  Alicia 
  

Year 5 :  Olivia 
  Sienna 
            
  

Year 6 :   
 
 

Well done to all of you using the 
SpellingShed program.  

The more you practise the better you will  
become! Here are the class top 3 ……. 
 
 
Year 1:  Shawn 
  Isaac 
  Teni  
  

Year 2 : Sara 
  Obarinsola 
  Thomas 
 

Year 3 :  Evelyn 
   
 
   

Year 4 :  Amira  
  Avery 
   
 

Year 5 :  Olivia 
  Sienna  
 
 

Year 6 :   
 
   
 

Well done to all of you! Keep practising your 
Math skills.  

 

Day of the 
Week 

Lunchtime/ 

After School 

Type of Club How to Sign Up Teacher 

Monday After School Basketball  Parentmail Mrs Atkins 

Tuesday Lunchtime Art and Mind-
fulness 

FULLY BOOKED Mrs Kilbourne 

Tuesday After School Choir Parentmail Mr Johnson  

Wednesday Lunchtime Crochet Club FULLY BOOKED Ms Jug 

Thursday Lunchtime Crochet Club FULLY BOOKED Ms Jug 

Thursday Lunchtime Homework See Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 

Thursday After School Baseball 
Years 3 to 6 

Via Parentmail Mr Johnson 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
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Reminders  Upcoming Diary Dates 
 

Important Notice - School Uniform 
 

Please remember that full uniform must be 
worn –including hat/cap and blazer when 
entering and leaving school unless it is PE 
day.  
 
We return to school in September wearing 
our Summer Uniform and continue to do so 
until the half term break in October. 
 
New uniform is available at Schooltime,  

87-89 High St, Chatham ME4 4EE. You may 
wish to call and ask them to check their stock 
before visiting on 01634 831684 or email  
info@schooltime.co.uk  
You can also visit their website:  
https://schooltime.co.uk 

 

Morning and After School Care 
 

If you require morning or after school care 
please complete the ParentMail form in  
advance. Prices for after school pre-booked 
sessions are cheaper than booking on the 
day.  

Birthdays  

 

 

September 2024 
   

11 Plus preparation tuition during the 
summer (sent to parents of children 
entering year 6 in September)  
 
Tuesday 4th - Teacher Training Day - 
Not Open to Pupils  
 
 

Wednesday 5th  - Autumn Term 2024 
Begins  

 
 
 

Thursday  12th - Pre-school Parents 
Meet and Greet 6 p.m. Marshall Road  
 
 

Saturday 14th -  Kent Test  
 
Tuesday 17th  -  Medway Test  

 
Wednesday 18th  - Medway Test 
 
 

 

 Congratulations and best wishes to:- 
 

Isaac, Avery, Caleb, Evie, Reni, Ava, Ollie, 
Laith, Russell, Kaiden, Rihanna, Jack, Harry, 

Kesi, Teni, Sienna M, Isla & Obarinsola 

 

who celebrate their birthdays this week  

and during the Summer holidays!  

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk
https://schooltime.co.uk
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Whole Year House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Zircon 7516 

2nd  Emerald 7006 

3rd Ruby 6751 

4th Sapphire 6420 
 

Well done to Zircon our TERM winners and also the  
HIGHEST scoring house for the school Year!!!  

Here are the infant Zircons enjoying their lollies! 

House Points   

Yearly Totals  

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk

